

HOOSIER MUSTANG CLUB 10140 S. US HWY 31 ELIZABETHTOWN, IN 47232 www.hoosiermustangclub.com

MAY 8, 2019

CLUB OFFICERS: Jerry Mihay, President

Rick Mackey, Vice President Sandy Bayles, Secretary Don McCrary, Treasurer

MEMBERS PRESENT: Joyce & Richard Artis, Frank & Sandy Bayles,

Richard & Shirley Bozell, Lonnie & Sharon Hembree,

Martha & Steve Knott, Rick Mackey, Dave Sell

The monthly meeting of the HMC was held on May 8, 2019 at the Sirloin Stockade in Columbus, IN. The meeting was called to order at 7:05 pm by Rick Mackey, Vice President.

The 50/50 raffle was won by Joyce Artis for \$7.00.

SECRETARY REPORT: The minutes of the April meeting were accepted as presented.

TREASURER REPORT: There was a deposit for \$90 since the last meeting. No other details were available as Treasurer, Don McCrary was absent.

NEW MEMBER Keith Louden was introduced and welcomed.

UPCOMING EVENTS: presented by Dave Sell

May 10: American Pie, Columbus North High School. Our very own,

Jerry Mihay will be the lead guitarist. Cost is \$15/ticket. Starts at 7:15 pm.

May 11: CHARGER CAR SHOW. North Decatur Elementary School, Greensburg, IN. The Shelbyville Ford dealership will be bringing some cars for display. Begins at 8:00 am.

May 17: PICNIC at Brown Co State Park, lower shelter house 7:00 pm. Pitch-in dinner with chicken provided. RSVP to Valarie Sell by the 16th. Please use the West entrance as the North one is closed due to construction.

May 18: SHELBY SPRING FLING at Brown Co Park. 9-3

May 25: RIVERFRONT CAR SHOW, Madison, IN. We will be meeting in North Vernon for those who want to go together as a club.

EVERY TUESDAY EVENING CRUISE-IN AT DAIRY QUEEN IN COLUMBUS

Flyers ready to be passed out at the Charger Car Show on Saturday.

Some of our club members have trophies that can be refurbished for our car show in September. We are also making license plate trophies for the Top 40. Motion was made by Shirley Bozell and seconded by Rick Mackey.

We have a sponsor for the car show. It is CENTRA Credit Union. Rick Silvers will also be able to provide some goody bag items. We need to get them a flyer so they can cut us a check.

Our past banners we had made are no good now, since everything has changed. The name for our show is now: ALL FORD FESTIVAL CAR SHOW. The executive board is going to meet and decide if modifying the present banners is possible. That meeting will be at 6:30 June 5 at Frank Bayles shop.

MEETING ADJOURNED; Dave Sell-motion Frank Bayles—seconded

COME JOIN US JUNE 12 SIRLOIN STOCKADE FOR NEXT MEETING!

WE MISS ALL OF YOU WHO WERE NOT PRESENT IN MAY!! HOPE TO SEE YOU SOON!!

Submitted by: Sandy Bayles. Secretary